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and letter of acceptance at university, as well as about $100 cash
in Canadian currency, which will be required for immediate expenses
such as meals, lodgings, local transportation and tips. Some of
this currency should be in $1 and $5 bills, with a small amount in
change -- 25-cent pieces (quarters), 10-cent pieces (dimes) and
5-cent pieces (nickels).

If a student has made arrangements with an organization in Canada
to meet him on arrival, he should contact the organization if any
changes have to be made in travel plans. During August and
September, the Canadian Bureau for International Education operates
a special "Overseas Students Reception Desk" at the Montreal,
Toronto and Vancouver airports. Its representatives, on duty until
midnight every day including Sunday, wear armbands with the words
"Reception Service -- Service d'Accueil". They will welcome stu-
dents arriving on international flights and assist them with their
onward travel plans.

If you arrive at an airport and find no one there to meet you,
travel into the city by airport bus, airport limousine or taxi.
Make enquiries about which mode of transportation is the least
expensive depending on your final destination in the city.
Ordinarily, limousine or bus service to the centre of the city
costs $2.00-$2.50.

It is recommended that students travelling by sea who wish to be
met write to the Canadian Bureau for International Education, Suite
408, 151 Slater Street, Ottawa KlP 5H3, Canada, at least one
month before arrival, giving the name of the ship, class of passage,
port and date of arrival in Canada.

Temporary accommodation: Single men and women can usually find
temporary accommodation in a YMCA or YWCA, where rooms are usually
less expensive than in a hotel. It is often convenient to reserve
a room for a night or two on arrival, until one has time to find
other accommodation. In some cases, it may be necessary to share a
room. Accommodation for one night will cost about $7.50.


